
 
 
 

CALL FOR PAPERS 
 
 

UN ASSOCIATON OF AUSTRALIA  
In association with the Asia Pacific Centre for the Responsibility to Protect 

 
Are pleased to be hosting an 

EMERGING SCHOLARS SEMINAR 
 

10:00am-12:00pm Wednesday 28 May 2014,  
Global Change Institute Seminar Room 275,  

Building no.20, The University of Queensland 
 
 
In partnership with Australia’s Department of Foreign Affairs and Trade, the UN Association of Australia has 
developed an Emerging Scholars Program, to encourage and support undergraduate and postgraduate 
students with an interest in UN-related academia. 
 
The Queensland Emerging Scholars Program, hosted by the UNAA and Asia Pacific Centre for the 
Responsibility to Protect provides a space for interested students to discuss and debate ideas and challenges in 
their current research with senior UN academics, practitioners and representatives of relevant government 
agencies. 
 
The conveners call for expressions of interest from undergraduate and postgraduate students interested in 
discussing their research on any theme of interest to the United Nations. Expressions of interest should 
include a title for a 15-minute presentation, a 200 word summary and full contact details. Those selected to 
present will be given the opportunity to discuss their work and will receive a small gift from the UN 
Association of Australia to encourage and assist their research.  
 
The event will be followed by a buffet lunch from 12:00-1:00pm which will provide participants with further 
opportunity to discuss their work and future plans in an informal setting  
 
Expressions of interest to be submitted by 12 May 2014 to:  
Anna Nolan, Centre Manager 
Asia Pacific Centre for the Responsibility to Protect, Building 91, 54 Walcott St, Room 103 
The University of Queensland St Lucia QLD 4072, Australia. ph +61-7-3346 6435; Fax 6 +61-7-3346 6445   
Email: r2pinfo@uq.edu.au; a.nolan@uq.edu.au 
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